
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

SUBLETTE, KS                                     FEBRUARY 6, 2017  
   
The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in regular session at City Hall at 
7:00 p.m. with Mayor Jery Bailey presiding and the following members of the City 
Council present:  Lawrence Hoerman, James Barber, Leon Birney, Tom Stoppel and 
Dylan Shotton.  Also present were City Attorney Lynn Koehn, Sheriff Troy Briggs, City 
Superintendent Daylen Elsey and City Clerk Jeannie Trigg.  Visitor was Cesar Pena. 

Mayor Bailey opened the meeting with a prayer. 
  
The minutes of the last regular meeting were approved as distributed with a motion by 
Councilmember Barber, seconded by Councilmember Hoerman.  The motion carried 5-0. 

Sheriff Briggs gave the monthly law enforcement report for the City.  He discussed 
happenings within the City.  He discussed the highway project and asked for Council 
input concerning the 4- way stop, it was determined that there needs to be more 
awareness of the 4-way stop. 

Superintendent Elsey gave the monthly water report.  He reported on the water tower 
inspection by Inland Marine.  He presented a contract from Mayer Specialty for manhole 
rehabilitation.  A motion was made by Councilmember Hoerman, seconded by 
Councilmember Barber to accept and sign the contract from Mayer for manhole 
rehabilitation.  The motion carried 5-0.  A motion was made by Councilmember Barber, 
seconded by Councilmember Birney to make repairs needed and add cathodic protection 
to the water tower.  The motion carried 5-0. 

Attorney Lynn Koehn presented to the Council the amending of Ordinance No. 361.  AN 
ORDINANCE ESTABLISHING A CONNECTION FEE AND DEPOSIT FOR 
TEMPORARY CONNECTIONS FOR WATER PROVIDED BY THE CITY.   A motion 
was made by Councilmember Barber, seconded by Councilmember Hoerman to approve 
the amended Ordinance No. 361B with the corrections.  The motion carried 5-0. 

The Council once again discussed the shop roof, no action was taken. 

The Council discussed the crushing of concrete and asphalt.  Cesar Pena will give the 
Council a bid on crushing the concrete and asphalt at the next meeting. 



A motion was made by Councilmember Hoerman, seconded by Councilmember Shotton 
to approve and allow payment of the bills as distributed.  The motion carried 5-0, with 
Councilmember Barber abstaining from Barber Sales and Repairs. 
  
Councilmember Barber made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Councilmember Birney.  
The motion carried 5-0. 

                                                                                                    CITY CLERK  
  

                                                                                                            JEANNIE S. TRIGG 


